
 

 

  

  

 

  

   
     

  

 

It has been a very unusual start to this school year but I would like to highly commend all the children for the way they 

have responded so respectfully to the period of mourning. As this chapter in our history draws to a close, I am sure we 

will all want to look forward with renewed hope for the future. 

As we are now a few weeks into the school term, our routines are established and we are very busy with the teaching 

and learning of the curriculum. The curriculum at Lea Endowed is based on establishing a lifelong love of learning. 

Please see below Our Curriculum Statement of Intent; the words highlighted in green are our 

 Curriculum Diamond Nine words which we use as a weekly focus for all our learning. For more information, please see 

this term’s Curriculum Overviews and Class Targets on the class areas of the website.  

 

At Lea Endowed Church of England Primary School we provide a Deep and Wide curriculum which 
supports a lifelong love of learning for every unique and individual child, underpinned by our 

distinctively Christian ethos. 
The teaching and learning of the curriculum is inspirational and relevant to promote creativity and 

the courage to ask Life’s Big Questions. Through positive challenge, children will flourish and 
become both independent and collaborative learners.  

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 2 

Friday 23rd September 2022 

Our theme this half term is  

COURAGE 

 
“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

EXTRA MILERS & ETHOS GROUP 

I am delighted to announce our 

new Extra Milers :  

Myles & Freddie K 

and our Ethos Group: 

Ruby M & Mia Wh 

We are incredibly proud of you 

all – Keep shining! 

   Please do not hesitate 

to contact me if you have 

any concerns, queries or 

you would just like to 

share some good news! 

C M Seagrave 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 

Friday 7th October @ 10:00 am – Autumn Praise Poetry Showcase  

All welcome but please note – it may be a squash in the Hall! (no prams please) 

͠ 

Sunday 9th October @ 9:30am – Harvest Service at St Christopher’s Church  

 All welcome 

͠ 

Thursday 20th October – Flu Vaccines if you have elected for your child to have this in school 

͠ 

Friday 21st October – Break up for half term at 3:15pm 

͠ 

Tuesday 1st November – School Reopens at 8:45 am 

͠ 

23rd and 24th November – Parents’ Evenings (timings TBC – see Class Newsletters) 

 

 

PTA 

We are hoping to restart 

our much-needed PTA 

very soon. 

Please see the flyer sent 

home today.  


